Getting things done — Glenagnes Street
#dundeewestend

When the recent demolition works took place in Blackness Road east of Ashbank
Road, the contractor placed barriers round the site including across some of
the car parking to the rear in Glenagnes Street.

As residents have pointed out to me, this removed around 9-10 parking spaces.

Whilst whilst placing the barriers across the spaces was no doubt necessary
during demolition for safety reasons, now the site is cleared and it will be
many months before construction of the new flats starts, there is no need to
continue to remove the spaces.

I have said to Neighbourhood Services at the City Council that the barriers
should go at the south edge of the spaces, making the spaces available again.
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